Chicago Public Library


Memorandum


From: William Sumner [mailto:wsumner@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 8:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Approval for ILEAD program 6/23-26, 2014

 

Dear Mr. Berlin, 

​​I traveled to Springfield IL for training on the following date:

June   23-26, 2014

The State of Illinois will be providing room and board.  Consequently on my travel request form the Third Party Travel check box is checked. 

Attached is a letter to you requesting when this trip was approved.

 

 

William M. Sumner, Art Librarian
Chicago Public Library

To: 
Steve Berlin
       
Board of Ethics
Fr:  
William Sumner, Librarian I
       
Chicago Public Library

wsumner@chipublib.org

312-747-4817
Re:  Approval of Payment by Third Party for Travel Expenses
I am participating in the ILEAD program. Attached is a copy of the travel request letter to the Office of Budget and Management describing the purpose of program. 
The ILEAD program will involve travel to Springfield, Illinois on:

March 24-27, 2014
June 23-26, 2014

October 27-30, 2014

Please email me an approval letter for the third party payment of my travel expenses, including hotel, meals and travel to Springfield. These costs will be paid by the Illinois State Library.  Transportation will be paid out of Kelly (private funds).
READ, LEARN, DISCOVER!

